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 Wow, I couldn't wait for Spring to 

get here so I could get out and ride! Well 
April has come and gone and little thing 

called "life" sure took up most of my time! 
Not much riding was done for me. As most 
of you know I was pretty busy in April and 

now have a beautiful new Granddaughter 

to spoil just like the others.  

 Motorcycle Awareness month is 
here, but why do we only seem to 
participate in making others aware we are 

out there one month out of riding season? Why don't we plan 
something each month? The old saying we can't remember what we 

did yesterday seems to hold true when it comes to driving. We need 
to make others aware and remind them often we are here, watch for 
us. Besides, maybe the more often we are visible, the more 

interesting we become and this in turn could bring in more members.  

 May also is a big event for Niehaus Cycle Sales. We have all 

been to Litchfield at some point to take in the vendors, the food, and 
to see old friends. Remember to thank Brad for all he does for us. 
Hopefully one us will win the new bike this year. Stop by the Illinois 

District Booth and say Hi! You never what the District team has come 
up for this year. Last year you could win free registration to the 

Summer rally, so make sure you stop in!! 

 

 Thank you, 

Mary Adams  Illinois District Director - Every member counts! 

H O T  O F F  T H E  S H E L F  —  M A R Y  A D A M S  D I S T R I C T  D I R E C T O R  

G O L D  W I N G  R O A D  R I D E RG O L D  W I N G  R O A D  R I D E RG O L D  W I N G  R O A D  R I D E R S  S  S  
A S S O C I A T I O NA S S O C I A T I O NA S S O C I A T I O N    

 R E G I O N  E  … .  2 0 1 5  

V O L U M E  3   I S S U E  5  

G W R R A  I L L I N O I S  D I S T R I C T  

N E W S L E T T E R - M A Y  

I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E :  

F R O M  I L L I N O I S  

D I S T R I C T         

D I R E C T O R  

1  

D I S T R I C T  R I D E R       

E D U C A T O R  

2  

A D D —

G O T T S C H A L K  

3  

M E C –  C O O R D I N A -

T O R S  M A L L E T  

4 - 5  

A D D  

S H E I L D S  

6 - 7  

I L L I N O I S       

S U M M E R  R A L L Y  

8  

C O Y  

B O B  &  N I C K I  

9  

M A D   

A N D R E W S  

1 0  

C O Y  /  I O Y  Y E A R  

L I S T I N G  

1 1  

S T A F F  L I S T I N G  1 2 - 1 3  

COME RIDE WITH US !!!!!!!!! 
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GWRRA ILLINOIS D ISTRICT EDUCATORS  -  DAN & LINDA SUE DAVIS 

Hello to the district membership, 

 Here it is the end of April and I know there have been a lot of 

miles put on motorcycles and trikes already. 

 I have been able to get to meet the Chapters in Watseka and 

the Riding Courses in Vandalia. 

 The riding courses in Vandalia have just completed.  We once 

again were able to train more members.  Chapter U was there in 

full strength and support throughout the entire weekend.  They are 

the busy as hosts and took care of all the administrative issues.  A 

big thank you  to Bob, Vicki, Steve, Jennie, Bill, Bonnie and all of 

Chapter U.  Without you guys the riding courses would never happen.  

We were able to train six trikes and eight bikes.  The weekend was 

perfect, temperature and sunshine was just right. 

 Now I need to get ready for our next rider courses in Sterling.  These will take place 

on the 2nd and 3d of May.  Both of these courses are full, so I have no more space this 

year.  I will have these courses again next year. 

 These courses are just what you need to maintain your levels program.  But more so, 

they are a cheap way to learn new techniques that could save you or your co-riders life.  All 

I can say is please attend a riders course they will make you a better rider. 

 

 As always remember ATGATT           Dan and Linda Sue  

Our Mission 

To Save Lives Through Quality,  

World Class Education.  

Our Slogan 

“Safety Is For Life 
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Greetings from Southern Illinois! 

 Ladies, have you ever taken a bike (ERC) or trike (TRC) rider course?  That is what I 

did last weekend with our District Rider Ed instructors and took my first ever trike course.   

 First, I want to thank Dan Davis and Eric Echols for their great training techniques. 

 We started out on Friday with a 3 hour class and discussions on benefits of a trike 

and limitations we experience, limits on life of a helmet, 12-4-2 second rule, road conditions, 

riding apparel, trike breaking, counter steering, turns and triangle of stability on trikes.  I really 

did learn a lot in the class.  I won’t go into the details of the class, I will leave that up to you to 

sign up for the next ERC or TRC class, it is well worth your time and effort. 

 On Saturday morning we met out on the blacktop, 2 instructors, 5 Gold Wing trikes 

and 1 Can Am Spyder (that’s my ride), for our TRC drills.  We did a total of 10 required drills 

and they threw in #11 if you were brave enough to try it.  Again, I won’t go into the drills but I 

did learn how to handle my trike in new and improved ways and had a lot of fun at the same 

time.  I highly recommend the rider course for all the ladies out there with their own rides; it’s an experience you don’t want 

to miss. 

Ride safe and have fun!        Steve & Diane Gottschalk        Assistant Illinois Directors 

Steven and Diane 

Gottschalk 

Assistant Director, IL 

District 

MEC/COY/IOY 

Coordinators, IL District 
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ASSISTANT ILLINOIS DISTRICT DIRECTORS —STEVEN & D IANE GOTTSCHALK 

 In talking with strong Chapters, some common themes can be found. One of the most recurring successful tools to 

help a Chapter grow is inviting any type of motorcycle rider to participate and join the Chapter. We found that touring riders 

especially like being a part of a Chapter that consists of like minded riders. For an example, recently I attended a Chapter that 

just a few years ago was in danger of closing. Now that same Chapter is going against the norm and growing. I was interested 

in seeing what was making this Chapter so successful when others are struggling. On the particular night I attended their 

monthly gathering; FIVE new prospective members were attending for the first time. Were they all Gold Wing riders?…. nope! 

Only one owned a Gold Wing! Four of these perspective members rode “other bikes!” One of the new visitors was a single 

female in her late 50’s who was looking for a safe group with which to ride. Before the evening was over, I know two of the 

prospective members filled out GWRRA applications! I will also bet, from the way these “other bikers” were made to feel part 

of that Chapter’s family from the moment they walked in, all will want to join the fun! When I left the Chapter gathering I made 

a special point to survey the parking lot. It looked like a motorcycle shop with all types of bikes there… from BMW’s to V-Stars! 

And YES there were a couple of those Harleys among them. Were the Harleys the loud type most of us prefer not to ride with?

…NO, they were touring bikes just like yours only with a different name badge. As a matter of fact not a single motorcycle was 

loud and the couples and individuals riding them were just like you…looking for a great group of friends with which they can 

share the common passion of safe motorcycle riding! As we watched all of these bikers depart the meeting place, the Chapter 

Director referred to her Chapter as a “mixed bag a nuts” and they wouldn’t want it any other way. She then added 

 "It's not what you ride,   but that you ride!" 

 Maybe the reason 55-65 people regularly attend this healthy and growing Chapter is… acceptance! I would venture to 

say that, if all of us would take a similar view to what has been adopted by this Chapter, very few of us would have to worry 

about a struggling Chapter. If you would like further information on what was presented during the Region Ops meeting 

regarding helping struggling Chapters, please email me at director@gwrra-region-e.org. From the upcoming rally and event 

information the District Directors in Region E shared, it looks like 2015 is going to be a great year! Please check the flyers at 

the end of this newsletter and plan to ride your motorcycles to many of them….I hope to see you there!  

“It’s the journey …. not the destination.”   

Bruce S. Watkins   Region E Director 
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GWRRA ILLINOIS D ISTRICT MEP COORDINATORS -  CHARLES & NANCY MALLETT 

 We are ready to get on the motorcycle and ride!!!!  I’m sure all of 

you are also.  There are lots of activities available for you to make an 

itinerary for the riding season.  Here is a list to get you started.  These 

were taken from the various district and region websites.  You can go to 

the listed  chapters’, districts’ or regions’ websites for more 

information. 

 Upcoming Events in Region E 

 

May 2 – IA Chapter F, 3rd Annual Spring Wing Warm Up, Cedar Rapids, IA 

May 2 – WI Chapter E, Brat Fry Fun Raiser, Randolph, WI 

May 2-3 – WI Chapter C, Brat Fry Fun Raiser, Fond du Lac, WI 

May 2-3 – IL Safety Weekend, Sterling, IL 

May 9 – MO Chapter B-2, Annual Magic Dragon Ride, Kaiser, MO 

May 15-16 – IA Safety Weekend, Ankeny, IA 

May 15-17 - Niehaus Appreciation Days, Litchfield, IL 

May 15-17 - Dust Off 2015, Galesville, WI  

May 30 – MO Chapter Z, Mystery Ride, Arnold, MO 

May 31 – MO Chapter G, Poker Run, Jefferson City, MO 

June 4-6 - MO District Rally, Branson, MO 

June 14 - Kickoff of New Minnesota Chapter – Chapter D, Duluth, MN 

June 14 – Roger Ride 2015, Davenport, IA 

June 20 – MO Chapter W2, Drive-In Movie Ride, St. Charles, MO 

June 25-27 - NE/SD Rally, Sioux Falls, SD 

June 27 – Bee Run, MO Chapter B, Springfield, MO 

June 27-28 - MO Chapter O, Overnight Ride to Kansas City, O’Fallon, MO 

July 10-12- Minnesota/No Dakota Rally, Grand Rapids, MN 

July 18-19 – Ozark Hellbender Ride, MO Chapter W2, St. Charles, MO  

July 24-25 - IL District Summer Rally, Days Inn, Rock Falls, IL 

July 26 – IA District Ronald McDonald Pop Tab Ride, Iowa City, IA 

August 6-8 - Region E Rally, Radisson Hotel & Conference Center, Green Bay, WI 

August 8 - MO Chapter I Fun Run, Cape Girardeau, MO 

Charles & Nancy Mallett  

Membership Enhancement 

Program Coordinators 

Continued  Next Page 
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GWRRA ILLINOIS D ISTRICT MEP COORDINATORS -  CHARLES & NANCY MALLETT 

August 15 – IA Chapter W, Picnic in the Park, Ft. Dodge, IA 

August 16 – IL Chapter L, 32nd Annual Teddy Bear Run, Rockford, IL 

August 16 - St. Louis RIDE FOR KIDS, Cottleville, MO 

August 22 – MO District Appreciation Picnic, Jefferson City, MO 

September 10-12 – Switchback to Arkansas, MO Chapter P, Sullivan, MO  

September 18-19- WI District Rally, Wisconsin Dells, WI 

September 18-20 - Southern Illinois Ride In, DuQuoin State Fairgrounds, DuQuoin, IL 

September 19-26 – A Week in the Smoky Mountains, Gatlinburg, TN, MO Chapter O, O’Fallon, MO  

September 20 – IL Chapter Z Rolling on the River Poker Run, Metamora, IL 

September 25-26- Iowa District Rally, Toledo, IA 

September 26 – MO Chapter K, Harvest Moon Ride, Kansas City, MO 

October 9-11 – MO Chapter O, Mystery Weekend Ride, O’Fallon, MO 

October 10 – MO Chapter Z, Fall Festival, Arnold City Park, MO  

October 17 – MO Chapter W, 34th Salvation Army Toy Run, Columbia, MO 

November 7 – MO Chapter W2, Chili Cook-off, St. Charles,  

November 7 – MO Chapter K, Bon Fire/Wiener Roast, Kansas City, MO 

 Other Upcoming Events Out of Region E 

May 14-16- AL District Convention, Eufaula, AL 

May 21-23 - AR Convention, Harrison, AR 

June 18-20 - Reno Rendezvous, Grand Sierra Resort, Reno, NV 

July 9-11 - Wings Over the Smokies, Cherokee, NC 

July 26 - Kansas City RIDE FOR KIDS, Overland Park, KS 

September 3-6 - Wing Ding, Huntsville, AL 

September 17-19 - KS Convention, Abilene, KS 

Look up the events you are interested in attending and maybe get a group together from your chapter to go with 

you.  Remember these activities are put together for your enjoyment.  Don’t overstress trying to do too much.  See 

what they offer, pick out the activities that interest you the most and do those.  Give yourself down time to enjoy 

the company of your friends, those you are traveling with and those you just met.  

See you on the road!  Drive safe and enjoy!  

Nancy & Charles Mallett    GWRRA IL District MEP Coordinators    ildistmec@gmail.com   

  



 

GWRRA—Illinois District   http://gwrra-ildistrict.com  ~ FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY & KNOWLEDGE 

Page 6 

Dear Wingers, 

 The last two months have been busy for us as we get ready for the 

riding season and plan some trips around our vacations.  

 We are going on a seven day cruise and three day land tour to Alaska 

this summer and have to plan everything else around that. Then include 

helping out our chapters that we are responsible for. Oh, yes we have been 

out for a few rides this year. Our first motorcycle ride to visit a Chapter, was to 

C-2 this week. Good to be able to ride instead of drive. 

 We have been the acting chapter director at the last two Dekalb (DK) 

chapter meetings. We have been working with Mary Adams and the attending members to get a 

permanent chapter director for them. So while they don’t have one either we or Mary serve in that 

capacity.  

 At the March gathering we talked about upcoming events and rally’s within our district and 

National. We also give a talk on safety and picked an article in Wing world Magazine on Tires to discuss 

the pros and cons of putting a car tire on a motorcycle. We also brought up the Gold book and how much 

information is in it and how to find different things in it.  

 In the to April gathering we talked about safety classes offered through GWRRA and got into a 

good discussion about the newer types of motorcycles. They include; the Polaris Slingshot, the 

Thoroughbred Stallion, Can-Am Spyder, four wheeled motorcycles and the Hannigan Goldwing Tri-Car.  

 We spent a lot of time on the Hannigan Tri-car because one of the members has this model and 

needs to get his Illinois Drivers License renewed, at his age they require him to take the motorcycle 

driving portion of the test to renew. He has gone to the DMV facility to try the course and his Tri-Car trike 

will not fit on the course so he asked the examiner how is he supposed to take the test if his Tri-Car 

doesn’t fit on the track. He was going to call the DMV office in Springfield to get an answer. While on this 

question I called on of our certified instructors about the possibility of taking a GWRRA riding class to 

meet the requirements of his driving test. That’s where I found out that GWRRA only gives the Tri-Car 

course at Wing Ding. But GWRRA was working on course curriculum for it and the other types of trikes 

and different configurations of motorcycles. Don’t know when or if that will happen. Then we discussed if 

a person that has a Class M motorcycle endorsement can drive any type of motorcycle and if they have a 

trike or sidecar classification can they drive a two wheeled motorcycle. Just thought it was interesting to 

find new things about driver licenses.  

 I also give them a verbal test taken out of the Illinois Motorcycle operators manual that included 

14 questions about the rules for riding motorcycles and a four questions Knowledge Test. Some were 

very easy but others were a little harder and it brought up the fact that things are always changing and 

you must keep up with changes.   (continued on page)                                                                                                

              

Gene & Annette Shields 

Assistant Director, IL 

District 

GWRRA ILLINOIS ASSISTANT D ISTRICT D IR.   -GENE & ANNETTE SHIELDS 
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 That includes driving habits and what is learned in the ERC and ARC 

courses. You are never to old or have ridden too many miles to improve your 

riding skills. Little bad habits creep into our riding that we don’t always 

realize until we take a riding course.  

 We have been attending the chapter gatherings of all our chapters in 

our area to see what they are doing and to pass along information about 

what other chapters, districts and national have going on. That includes 

Chapters: L, G, C-2, R and DK. Also encouraging the chapters to attend 

another chapter gathering of a chapter nearby. We will have one chapter, 

Chapter C-2 that is planning to attend the Chapter DK gathering next month and another is planning to 

attend Chapter DK gathering later this year. They are planning a dinner ride that will include the other 

chapter’s gathering. What better way to get to know other GWRRA members than spending time with 

them at different events. When was the last time you attended another chapters gathering?  

 On another subject, we have seen first hand the destruction of many homes and building that 

happened April 9th by the tornado that hit Fairdale and Hillcrest. This brought back many memories of 

Friday, June 13, 2008 when our house was destroyed by a tornado. This Fairdale tornado was only two 

miles from the location of our home at that time. We have many friends, and people that we know, that 

lost everything they owned in just a few minutes. The destruction was almost overwhelming even to us 

that had gone through a similar experience. It will take a long time to recover from this, as it did for us. 

Our Prayers go out to all that lost homes and family.   

 

Gene & Annette 

Assistant District Directors 

Northwest Illinois 

 

Gene & Annette Shields 

Assistant Director, IL 

District 

GWRRA ILLINOIS ASSISTANT D ISTRICT D IR.   -GENE & ANNETTE SHIELDS 
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On the Road with Bob & Nicki 

 We were back on the road in mid-April. This time I got lucky and had Don 

and Cheri Walloch (Region E Couple of the Year) pick us up at home as we started 

another journey. It all begins with a stop in Iowa City to join the Region E 

Operations meeting and then we hit the road. Don pointed the car south and we 

made a quick pit stop in Saint Louis to visit the Arch. Our goal was to be in 

Marshall, Texas by the following Wednesday so we were able to take some time 

to sightsee as we traveled. Well, since we had some time to kill, we continued 

south to New Orleans to take in the sights, ride a street car, swing by Café Du 

Monde for some beignets and pack in as much as we could in a short time before 

turning west through Monroe, Louisiana so we could see Duck Dynasty since it 

was on our way to Marshall, Texas. 

 The Region H team has found a real sweet spot for their rally at Marshall and everyone seems happy 

to return every year. We were greeted like old friends as we entered the convention center and it didn’t take 

long for them to put us to work judging all sorts of competitions. And, of course, the best part was meeting 

all of the Couples of the Year in Region H and to witness the selection of their new couple. 

 So, then came the trip home through western Arkansas and through Missouri where we spent the 

night in Jefferson City. I want to go back to Arkansas with the bike and 

spend a week or so riding through the countryside. We also managed to 

squeeze in an ice cream stop at Central Dairy in Jefferson City. We’ve 

heard about this popular spot for years from the MO-B2 gang and we 

must agree it was great. 8:30 in the morning is not too early to pick 

from over 50 flavors of ice cream. 

Bob & Nicki Fowkes        2015 Illinois Couple of the Year 
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DISTRICT COUPLE OF THE YEAR 2015—BOB & NICKI FOWKES 

2015 

Illinois District 

Couple Of The Year 
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GWRRA ILLINOIS D ISTRICT MAD COORDINATORS -  DALE & DONA ANDREWS 

Motorist Awareness Division 

Dale & Donna Andrews, IL District MAD Coordinators   67trike@gmail.com 

 As I’m sitting here waiting for our new ride to be ready, I suddenly realize the 

actual calendar date and think geez it’s time again for our newsletter article-where did the 

month go   As the April showers end as the saying goes May flowers will be blooming. I’m 

sure we’re all looking forward to lots of sunshine and NO salt on the roadways.  

 May is the official start of the motorcycle season and our annual campaign to 

share information with the motorist public to reduce accidents.  Bob Adams shared an 

article with members just this past week from bringmethenew.com “5 Motorcyclists killed 

on Minnesota roads in under a week”.  State officials were calling for caution on state 

roads – as more bikes take to the roads along with the return of warm weather.  The report 

was urging drivers to watch out for motorcycles when entering roads or changing lanes, to check their blind spots and to give 

them enough room. As for riders they were being advised to wear brightly-colored protective and DOT approved helmets. 

 As we service our beautiful machines for the season riding, oil change, new tires, ask yourself - Are you prepared?  

Have you updated your rusty skills by taking a recent riding course? IL District Educator Dan Davis has already completed the 

first rider education courses in Vandalia, IL. Dale & I are signed up for the next trike course on May 3rd in Sterling IL. 

 AWARENESS is always your best defense to avoid accidents.  Make yourself seen – Ask yourself - Am I positioned for 

the best view in traffic?  Have I worn bright-colored or reflective clothing?  Do I have on a DOT approved helmet that has not 

outlived its protectiveness?   When riding check your surroundings –ask yourself - Is there an escape route?   Can I move 

quickly by swerving either right or left?  Did the other diver see me or is he distracted or not seeing me because of a blind 

spot?  Always be aware of traffic – Ask yourself can I stop if necessary?  Am I covering my brake controls to quicken my 

reactions?    What is your mindset – ask yourself before riding – Am I distracted, angry, upset?   

  Establishing the safest motorcycling environment possible is one of the commitments of the GWRRA Motorist 

Awareness Program.  Through coordinated efforts and teamwork, we can accomplish the goal of educating the motorist 

community.  One such successful teamwork is with I.D.O.T. Julie Coplea, IDOT Cycle Rider Safety Training Program reports 38 

groups (not all GWRRA) will be participating in the Windshield Washing Project at the state rest areas this year. Chapter G from 

Rock Falls will be at the Willow Creek Rest Area Southbound side (south of Rochelle) on May 9th from 11 am to 1 pm to share 

information with motorists. Feel free to stop by. Thanks to all chapters and members who will be participating and reminding 

motorists that they share the road with motorcycles.  

 If you have the small yard signs for “Start Seeing Motorcycles”, please post them in your yard or community.   

 So in closing as we pull our gear from the closet and check off our list of things to put in the new trike:  GWRRA Gold 

book, first aid kit, tire repair kit (thanks to a Stop N Go demonstration at Chapter B2 April social), tools, rain gear - What are we 

forgetting?  Oh yea, the ANNUAL MAD FUN RUN restaurant listing. I know some of you are already out there participating and 

we can’t wait to get started. 

   Ride Safe – BE AWARE!     

Our Mission 

"To Facilitate A Reduction In 

Motorcycle Crashes With 

Other Motor Vehicles." 

Our Moto 

“Share The Road” 
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 Illinois ~ Chapter Couple  / Individual of The Year Recognition for 2015 

Chpt Couple of Year Individual of Year Chpt Couple of Year Individual of Year 

B-2   N   

C   O Jim & Vicki Dillard  

C-2   PI   

D   Q Don & Donna Harbison Randy Price 

D-2 Roger & Jenna Moore  R   

DK   S   

E   T   

F   U   

G Matt & Margie Shore   V   

G2    W   

H2 William & Patricia Fisher   Y   

I Carl & Diana Olsen   Z Brian & Debbie King  

 L Parnell & Virginia Thomas Bill Voss  Z2   

These will be updated as new couples are recognized 

Congratulations to all Participants 

 Be sure to get you chapter couple selection process started and keep us informed so we can 

recognize the folks here. 

ILLINOIS   

COUPLE OF THE YEAR  2015 

Bob & Nicki Fowkes 

GWRRA   Proclamation GWRRA   Proclamation 

ILLINOIS   

INDIVIDUAL OF THE YEAR 2015 

Joan Stemke 
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ILLINOIS D ISTRICT ANNOUNCES 2015 COY / IOY 
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M E E T  T H E  I L L I N O I S  D I S T R I C T  

T E A M  F O R  2 0 1 5  

Asst. District Director ñNorthern  

Gene & Annette Shields 

1332 Griggs Road Rockford, IL. 61108 

1-815-761-5271 

ADD District Director ñChicago -Land 

Earl & Pat Hobbs  

4579 Lincoln Ave 

Rolling Meadows, IL 60008 

earlrh@yahoo.com 

1-847-826-4107 

ADD District Director ñEastern  

Tom & Pam Waller 

110 North St 

Paris Il 61944 

1-217-822-6984 

twaller68@yahoo.com 

Asst. District Director ñCentral  

Tony & Donna Gaitros 

523 Oakley Rd 

Cerro Gorda, IL 61818 

D.gaitros@mchsi.com 

Asst. District Director ñWestern  

Illinois Ambassador Program  

Jack & Hazel Burton 

3315 Foxrun, E Quincy, IL 62301 

Email: jburton3315@comcast.net 

Asst. District Director ñSouthern  

Steve & Diane Gottschalk 

PO Box 83 Cambria, IL 62915  

1-618-889-5778  

Email: s.gottschalk@mchsi.com 

Educator  

Dan and Linda Sue Davis 

622 E Franklin, Lanark, Il 61046 

1-815-493-2265 

Email: armymsg97@yahoo.com 

50/50 Raffles 

Lorie & Ron Heffelfinger 

1473 Lamson Dr. Winnebago, IL 61088 

1-815-335-2151 

Email: lorieron@aol.com 

Patches 

Nancy & Terre Buffington 

2 Coddington Lane 

Canton, MO 63435 

Sponsor Coordinator  

Chet & Billie Stephens 

1505 90th Ave 

Berwick, IL 61417 

1-309-297-0960 

chetscyclecare@hotmail.com 

District Membership Enhancement  

Nancy & Charles Mallett 

502 Sir Galahad  

DeSoto, IL 62924 

ildistmec@gmail.com   

COY/IND of Year Coordinators  

Dave & Sandy Ginger 

16949 Hillside Drive 

Monroe Center, IL 61052 

dginger1975@yahoo.com 

sandy_ginger2000@yahoo.com 

815-751-6420        815-393-4629 

 

 

G O L D  W I N G  R O A D  R I D E R S  A S S O C I A T I O N  

F R I E N D S  F O R  F U N ,  S A F E T Y ,  &   K N O W L E D G E  

Mary AdamsñILL District Director 

1600 Riverdale Rd. Lot 107  

Rock Falls, Il 61071 

1-815-625-6763  or  815-535-8349 

Email: hondagirl711@yahoo.com 

Special Note ***  Want to get more involved ? Ask to be part of one of the greatest volunteer organizations in the 

country GWRRA and help make it even better as there is no ceiling on improvement. 
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www.gwrra-ildistrict.com 
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R E G I O N  “ E ”  W E B  S I T E S  A N D  O T H E R  I N F O  

National:  www.gwrra.org Region E : gwrra-region-e.org Illinois: www.gwrra-ildistrict.com 

Wisconsin: www.gwrra-wi.org Iowa: www.gwrra-iowa.com Missouri:  www.mogwrra.org 

Minnesota : www.mngwrra.us North Dakota : www.gwrra-nd.org South Dakota District / Nebraska : 

www.gwrrane.com 

Insight Newsletter 

http://mep.gwrra.org/

newsletter.html 

By The Book 

http://ltp.gwrra.org/ByTheBook/

btb.pdf 

Region E Newsletter Link 

http://www.gwrra-region-e.org/

NL01.pdf 

M E E T  T H E  I L L I N O I S  D I S T R I C T  T E A M  F O R  2 0 1 5  

MAD Coordinator  

Dale & Donna Andrews 

104 E. North St. PO Box 133 

Dakota, IL. 61018 

1-815-449-2634 

67trike@gmail.com 

MFA Coordinator  

Mike & Jan Buzick 

112 Sunset Blvd. North Pekin, IL 61554 

1-309-382-1459 

Email: smbuzick@comcast.net 

Webmaster  

Roy & Cheryl Miller 

573 Franklin Ave. 

Troy, IL. 62294 

H - 618-667-7132 

rlm1123@charter.net 

Newsletter Editor  

Dennis & Jean Bose 

1074 W Park Rd 

Freeport, Il 61032 

815-235-4340 

Email: gwrrailc2@gmail.com 

District Treasurer  

Nicki Fowkes 

904 Jay Dee Ave 

Dixon, IL 61021 

fowkesrf@grics.net 

Leadership Training Program  

 

Position Currently Openñ

See Mary for Details 
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 This is a participation program to get Chapters to visit other Chapter’s  Events and promote fun and 

fellowship throughout Illinois. We are hoping many chapters will participate in this fun and easy program. Plus you 

can win some money for your chapter. Check out  the page in the flyers packet for full details and rules which are 

few. It will run January 1st - December 31, 2015.   

 It is made to take into consideration those that still participate but cannot ride. The goal is to get more out 

visiting the other chapters and chapter events. There is no limit as to how many other chapter meetings or 

gatherings they can attend. Even if they only attend their neighbors they will help boost that 

neighbors attendance, 50/50 and door prizes.  The winner will be announced at the 2016 

Winter Warm Up.  

PRIZES:  Winner will get $50.00 cold hard cash get some today !!!!!! 

P A R T I C I P A T I O N   P R O G R A M  T O  R U N  A G A I N  I N  2 0 1 5  I N  I L L I N O I S  

http://www.gwrra-region-e.org/NL01.pdf
http://www.gwrra-region-e.org/NL01.pdf

